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HSBC Malta to provide services from 5 largest branches 

HSBC Malta announced that with effect from Saturday 14 March its branch network will 
temporarily operate from the bank’s five principal locations: Valletta, Mosta, Sliema, Paola 
and Victoria Gozo. This will enable the bank to provide the best possible service to customers 
while also supporting employees managing the impact of school closures on their families. 
The bank will re-commence operations from its other branch locations in due course. 

The bank reminds customers that the majority of services can be availed of by using Credit & 
Debit Cards, Mobile, Internet, ATM and Deposit Machine services. The bank encourages 
customers to limit branch visits to essential matters only, at this time. 

More information on HSBC Malta’s services as available on http://www.hsbc.com.mt/covid


